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External Sender - From: ("Long, Bradford"

<Bradford.Long@dot.state.fl.us>)

This message came from outside your organization.

WARNING This message has originated from an External Source. This may be a phishing email that

can result in unauthorized access. Please use proper judgment and caution when opening

attachments, or clicking links.

Melissa,
 

 

The FDOT Permit Dept. approves the continued use of the existing driveway currently

serving all 3 of the parcels listed below. If there are any questions or concerns, please

feel free to call or email me.

 
10-5S-16-03529-153 (17386) 

10-5S-16-03529-154 (46695) 

10-5S-16-03529-155 (46696) 

 

 

 

Thanks,

Brad Long

Permits Coordinator I

Lake Jeffery Operations

Office   386-961-7067

Cell         386-288-2331
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